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HELP FOR PAST DUE RENT IS STILL AVAILABLE! 

 

Our Navigators can assist 
you with a past due rental 
assistance application! 

Community Resource Connections 
is assisting with applications for 
past due rental assistance with the 
RentHelpMN program.  Call our 
staff at 218-333-0880. 

Don’t wait for an eviction:  If you 
are past due on your rent and you 
have had a Covid-19 related 
setback, don’t wait to apply.  
RentHelpMN has funding available 
to help with past due rent.  
Navigators are available to assist 
you with the application. 

 

Documents are required:  
Navigators will help you collect the 
appropriate documents to include 
with your application.  But it’s 
important to know that they WILL 
be required at the time the 
application is completed. 

Assistance by Telephone: Our 
navigators will assist with 
applications over the phone, but an 
email is required to complete the 
application. 

 

 

 

MNsure Updates: 

 

November 1st: 
Open Enrollment starts  

for 2022 coverage 
 

NOTICES: 

Renewals for QHP’s are 
coming.  Be sure to review 

yours and respond as 
necessary. 

You may need to make a 
new plan coverage 
selection for 2022.   

Remember: MNcare and 
QHP coverage starts a 

new year on Jan.1  
 

Contact: 

MNsure Navigators at CRC 

218-333-0880 
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Christmas Assistance Programs 
 

Kelliher School District:  

• Giving Tree 

• Contact Rosa Lossing at (218) 647-8358 Monday through Friday 7:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Blackduck School District:  

• Toys for Tots  

• Contact Kendra and Erica at blackduckareatoys@gmail.com 

Bemidji School District:  

• Holiday Gifts for Kids – United Way 

• Register by Monday December 6th at 4 p.m. 

• Distribution: December 16th, 2021, from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m.  

• Go to https://www.unitedwaybemidji.org/holiday-gifts-kids to register or pick up application 

forms at Northern Dental Access Center, First National Bank Bemidji, Beltrami County 

Public Health or the Boys and Girls Club of Bemidji 

Christmas gifts for Remer School District Residents: 

• Northland Area Family Center (218) 566-3636 

Christmas gifts for Pine River School District Residents:  

• Pine River Family Center (218) 587-4292 

Christmas gifts for Leech Lake Tribal Members: (218) 335-8200 

Christmas gifts for Red Lake Tribal Members: 218-679-3341 
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